
 

 

 
 
 

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/19-20/004                                  6th April, 2019 
 

 

WORLD HEALTH DAY 
 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

Universal Health coverage is WHO’s number one goal. Key to achieving it is ensuring that 
everyone can obtain the care they need, when they need it, right in the heart of the community. 
Progress is being made in countries in all regions of the world, but millions of people still have 
no access at all to health care. Millions more are forced to choose between health care and 
other daily expenses such as food, clothing and even a home.  This is why WHO is focusing on 
universal health coverage for this year’s World Health Day, on Sunday, 7th April 2019. 
 
To spread the message to the IPHS Community the school will conduct the following activities: 
 

1. Pledge to bring Healthy Lunch /Snack Box to school regularly beginning from 7th April 

2019. 

2. Special fitness activities in class. 

3. Audio Visuals in the classroom to promote the cause. 

4. Health and fitness projects during activity period. 

Let us together build a Healthy IPHS community. 
 
Educationally Yours, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs. Anubha Nijhawan 
Principal 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


